FEBRUARY 5, 1976

MR, W. L. CLARK

ASS'T DIRECTOR OF PERSONNEL & LABOUR RELATION
THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

UBC CAMPUS

DEAR MR. CLARK:

FURTHER TO MY LETTER OF FEBRUARY 3, 1976, IT IS UNDERSTOOD BY A.U.C.E.
LOCAL #1 THAT THE JOB DESCRIPTION AND PAY GRADE FOR BUYER AND SENIOR BUYER HAS
BEEN ACCEPTED AND AGREED TO AS PRESENTED TO THE UNION BY THE UNIVERSITY.

WE ARE REQUESTING THAT THE UNIVERSITY PROCEED IMMEDIATELY WITH THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE ABOVE DUE TO THE FACT THAT THE EMPLOYEES AFFECTED HAVE
ASSUMED THE NEW JOB DUTIES AS OF JANUARY 28, 1976. '

PLEASE CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING BUYER'S CLERKS' GRIEVANCE CANCELLED:

MRS. B. PEASE

MRS. V. MCKEOWN

MRS, K. PHILLIPS

MRS. G. TIPLADY @
MRS. R. RUDD

MRS, L. MCDIARMID

YOURS TRULY,

MARCEL DIONNE, CHAIRPERSON
GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE
A.U.C.E., LOCAL #1

MD MK
CC: MR. SID POTTER,
DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING



